
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Plympton                                                                                  Christmas 2020 

 Photos of our learning: 
With Christmas nearly upon us, Plympton 

Class are beginning to feel rather festive – the 

glitter returns!  

 

This term, we have been fortunate in 

continuing our weekly visits to 

Growing2Gether. Sharon and the team at 

G2G are in the process of kindly building 

additional raised beds and a new poly tunnel 

for us to use, which we are very grateful for. 

We have started to plan our new space, 

planting flower bulbs and moving herbs for 

our herb garden. Thank you to G2G for their 

support and hard work.  

 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, our usual 

festivities have been adapted this year and 

the pantomime was replaced by the Singing 

Hands Christmas Show, which was enjoyed 

by all. The virtual sing-a-long church service 

was also a chance to catch up with other 

classes from main site and we look forward to 

our Christmas lunch this week.  

 

In Functional Skills sessions, we have been 

exploring ingredients which can be cooked in 

a variety of ways. We have been looking at 

our ideal Christmas dinners and then 

practised cooking elements of the meal. 

Favourites have been sprouts cooked with 

bacon and onions, roast and mash potatoes 

and our triumphant Yorkshire puddings!    

 

We wish you a very merry Christmas and 

wonderful New Year.   

The Plympton Team 

  

                                                     

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

                                    

Plympton’s WOW moments:  

Louise, your engagement and skills have been 

impressive. Especially the way you were able to 

find equipment independently!  

Abi, the masks you made in your project were 

incredible! You found a pattern, researched the 

purpose of face masks, explored different 

materials, used a sewing machine to make them 

and then reviewed them. 

Ben, you have loved Anna’s drama sessions. The 

‘Twelve Days of Christmas’ performance was a 

delight.  

Harry, you were brilliant in Maths and created 

your Christmas Dinner idea without any help.  

Philip, you have been so independent! You have 

accessed Experience Afternoon without any 

adult support and it has been great to see you 

socialising with new peers.  

Final day of term - Friday 18th December  

First day of term - Tuesday 5th January  

  

 


